
Sorry for the mess-up.

It is with the greatest regret we have to 
apologise that we cannot provide the 
audio from the service this week due to 
an exceptionally rare and unforeseen 
set of circumstances.

It is extremely unlikely this will ever 
happen again, notwithstanding, 
procedures to prevent the recurrence 
are being put into place.

Once aga in , p lease accept our 
apologies, we hope you have enjoyed 
some of the extra material over the past 
few weeks.

God Bless, grace & peace.
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